
Dear Editors and Reviewers:

Thank you for your letter and for the reviewers ’ comments concerning our

manuscript entitled “ Surgically treating a rare and asymptomatic intraductal

papillary neoplasm of the bile duct: case report and literature review” (ID: 88044).

Those comments are all valuable and very helpful for revising and improving our

paper, as well as the important guiding significance to our researches. We have

studied comments carefully and have made correction which we hope meet with

approval. Revised portion are marked in yellow in the paper. we have tried our best

to revise the manuscript according to your kind and construction comments and

suggestions.

we would like to thank the referee again for taking the time to review our

manuscript.

Thank you and best regards.

Yours sincerely,

Shen-zhen Zhu
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